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At a time when most consumer goods are up nearly 40% and families and seniors 

are struggling, raising property taxes would create an undue hardship on the majority 

of homeowners. In addition, we just had the largest increase in electricity and water 

in history. Oregon has a homeless problem and has spent millions with no success. 

In fact, it’s worse than ever. Until our leaders come up with a viable plan that has 

been proven to work in other communities, it’s unfair to continue throwing money at 

the problem.  


